
                              RUMC PRAYER LIST: 

       

Larry Underwood                        Roy Sisk                       

Zulla Russell               Keith Kemper 

Debbie Hall              Avis Kessler                       

Rick Willis              Mac Kirkpatrick 

Judy Scheuble              Roger Daniels            

James Matthews             the Brown family 

Roxie Willis            

All those with COVID-19            

All those caring for COVID-19 patients       
  

Continuing Prayers: 

For the sick. For those who grieve. 

For all who serve and their families. 

For God’s People, The Church, and the World. 

Prayers for our Nation. 
 
If you know someone you would like to add to our prayer list, please forward your request to 

Judy Scheuble by email at: ljscheuble@aol.com, or by calling her at home. 

 

 

 

 

RUMC CELEBRATIONS 
 

Birthdays 
 

None 
 

Anniversaries 
 

None 

 

 

 

UPCOMING MEETINGS and EVENTS 

Winchester District Conference – Sunday, Nov 22nd, at 3:00 pm 

Healthy Church Team – Tuesday, Nov 24th at 7:00 pm 

 

 

MUMC PRAYER LIST: 
    
BJ Mancini    Carol Leach McGhee 

Judy Scheuble Jane Deane 

Anthony Ringenberg   David Grayson 

Nathan Budahelyi-Coker  David and Shirley Bell 

Monica Davis Cornett   Barry & Beverly Tafrawe 

Ed Wright Paul Weatherholtz 

Franklin Payne Kristin Whirley 

Doris Elam Roy Sisk        

Tyler & Peggy Gore Barbara Sharp 

Mary Putnam Jody Newman 

Regina Mountcastle Anthony Fernandez 

Agustus Fernandez 
    

Continuing Prayers: 
 

For those who grieve.  For all who serve and their families. 

For the homebound: Peaches Gordon.  For God’s people, the 

Church, and the world.  Prayers for our nation. 
 

Please provide the address of the person you place on the prayer list.  

Give it to Debbie Edwards or leave it in the church office. 

 

 

MUMC CELEBRATIONS 
 

Birthdays 
 

None 

 
 

Anniversaries 
 

None. 

 

 
 

UPCOMING MEETINGS and EVENTS 

Finance and Admin Council – Tuesday, Nov 17th, at 6:30 pm 

Winchester District Conference – Sunday, Nov 22nd, at 3:00 pm 

 

 

mailto:ljscheuble@aol.com


PLAN FOR IN-PERSON WORSHIP 

The re-opening plan submitted to the Winchester District by the 

Healthy Church Team (HCT) has been approved!  We are on track 

for opening for in-person worship on Sunday, December 6th.  

Please mark this date on your calendar and let everyone you know!   

 

We are still need of volunteers to perform various duties (such as 

health checks and face masks and proper social distancing).  The 

HCT has given a list to Committee Chairs who will be responsible 

to find and schedule those volunteers. 

 

Nominations/Lay Leadership has scheduled training from 9:00am 

to noon on Saturday, Nov 14th.  After this final training day, we 

will have a ‘soft start’ in-person “Prayers of Thanksgiving” service 

at 4:00pm on Tuesday, November 24th.  This will be a shorter than 

normal worship event since it’s primary purpose is to allow 

volunteers a chance to step-through all the actions they’ve learned 

in a real-world live event.  Please plan to attend if you are able! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas  

Shoeboxes 

 
 

It’s that time again!  The Outreach Committee is asking you to 

prayerfully consider donating one or more boxes to be sent to 

children in need all around the world.  There’ll be boxes available 

for you to pick up at the church – fill – and return to the church by 

November 23rd.  Or, you may go to 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-

child/buildonline to have one built for you. 

For more information, contact Linda Daniels.  God bless you! 

 

 

 

https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/buildonline
https://www.samaritanspurse.org/operation-christmas-child/buildonline

